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Professor Marshall Hell Jy.
Department of Mathematics
The Ohio Btate University
Colunbue 10, Ohto

Pear Mershall:

Thank you for your letter of I September 1954, which vos
avaiting me on my Feturn from s few days’ leave.

I sm glad to see that you are prepared to contipug to be
a mamber of our Mathemetics Punel, even though un an insctive
basis for a vhile, This will certainly enable us to keep Wp
your clearsnce--egpecially if you could sparce a faw days now
and then Just to come for s visit as a consultant.

i you will et we know & week or two in sdvance of such a
proposéd visit, I shall see to getiing you travel oxders, etc.

Pleane overinok Leibler's failure to ansuwer your letter.
I guess you know &f his very recent marrisge but dsn't atiribute
his failure to suswer to that fector.

Boping to hear from you novw snd then, I aw,

WILLYAM ¥. FRIEDMAN
Executive Becretary
MEA Belentific Advisory Board
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